
3rd April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

During this turbulent time, we recognise that the safety all children, families and staff is 

paramount.  It is not feasible for schools to continue to provide a ‘normal’ school education 

during this time, however, it is important that children continue to learn; therefore, it is our 

intention to support you with home learning.  

We will be providing weekly, broad and balanced activities for each class, aiming to be 

inclusive of all children.  The school acknowledges that there are some restraints to this 

process: these may include availability of resources; availability of outside space; availability 

of adult time, and use of computing equipment, especially as many of you are working from 

home.  In particular, some household have access to fast, reliable internet, others do not.  

Therefore, it is our realistic expectation that you do what you can to support your child with 

the resources and time you have.    

Every Friday, beginning 10th April 2020, the school will be posting new differentiated home 

learning activities and ideas on the home learning page of the school’s website.  Also 

available on this page is a collection of websites, which have a variety of extra learning 

activities, free resources and advice for you and your child to access and enjoy; please be 

aware that none of these websites are endorsed by St Neot School.  As always, reading is a 

critical.  The school cannot encourage you enough to regularly listen to your child read and 

ask them questions. 

If you experience any problems or need advice, please contact us on info@st-

neot.cornwall.sch.uk 
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